
SPARKLE COLLECTION - Piano SPARKLE COLLECTION - Piano

Sparkle is available in seven captivating designs. 
Created for high-end residential and hospitality 
interiors, this glamorous hand-crafted collection 
uses premium wool, superior silk, viscose and 
metallic lurex yarns. All designs in the Sparkle 
Collection can be customized to any size and/or 
shape and delivered within 4 weeks.

Composition	 : 10% Silk, 50% Wool, 40% Viscose, Lurex

Total Weight	 : 5100 g/m²

Pile Weight	 : 3900 g/m²

Carpet Height	: 12 mm

Surface	 : Cut & Loop



SPARKLE COLLECTION - Chess SPARKLE COLLECTION - Chess

Sparkle is available in seven captivating designs. 
Created for high-end residential and hospitality 
interiors, this glamorous hand-crafted collection 
uses premium wool, superior silk, viscose and 
metallic lurex yarns. All designs in the Sparkle 
Collection can be customized to any size and/or 
shape and delivered within 4 weeks.

Composition	 : 35% Silk, 35% Wool, 30% Viscose, Lurex

Total Weigh	 : 6600 g/m²

Pile Weight	 : 5400 g/m²

Carpet Height	: 12 mm

Surface	 : Cut & Loop



SPARKLE COLLECTION - Floral Cream SPARKLE COLLECTION - Floral Cream

Sparkle is available in seven captivating designs. 
Created for high-end residential and hospitality 
interiors, this glamorous hand-crafted collection 
uses premium wool, superior silk, viscose and 
metallic lurex yarns. All designs in the Sparkle 
Collection can be customized to any size and/or 
shape and delivered within 4 weeks.

Composition	 : 25% Silk, 40% Wool, 35% Viscose, Lurex

Total Weight	 : 5400 g/m²

Pile Weight	 : 4200 g/m²

Carpet Height	: 12 mm

Surface	 : Cut & Loop



SPARKLE COLLECTION - Floral Multi Color SPARKLE COLLECTION - Floral Multi Color

Sparkle is available in seven captivating designs. 
Created for high-end residential and hospitality 
interiors, this glamorous hand-crafted collection 
uses premium wool, superior silk, viscose and 
metallic lurex yarns. All designs in the Sparkle 
Collection can be customized to any size and/or 
shape and delivered within 4 weeks.

Composition	 : 25% Silk, 40% Wool, 35% Viscose, Lurex

Total Weight	 : 5400 g/m²

Pile Weight	 : 4200 g/m²

Carpet Height	: 12 mm

Surface	 : Cut & Loop



SPARKLE COLLECTION - Sketch SPARKLE COLLECTION - Sketch

Sparkle is available in seven captivating designs. 
Created for high-end residential and hospitality 
interiors, this glamorous hand-crafted collection 
uses premium wool, superior silk, viscose and 
metallic lurex yarns. All designs in the Sparkle 
Collection can be customized to any size and/or 
shape and delivered within 4 weeks.

Composition	 : 5% Silk, 95% Wool, Lurex

Total Weight	 : 4300 g/m²

Pile Weight	 : 3100 g/m²

Carpet Height	: 12 mm

Surface	 : Cut & Loop



SPARKLE COLLECTION - Bellevue SPARKLE COLLECTION - Bellevue

Sparkle is available in seven captivating designs. 
Created for high-end residential and hospitality 
interiors, this glamorous hand-crafted collection 
uses premium wool, superior silk, viscose and 
metallic lurex yarns. All designs in the Sparkle 
Collection can be customized to any size and/or 
shape and delivered within 4 weeks.

Composition	 : 80% Silk, 20% Wool, Lurex

Total Weight	 : 4900 g/m²

Pile Weight	 : 3700 g/m²

Carpet Height	: 12 mm

Surface	 : Cut & Loop



SPARKLE COLLECTION - Lago SPARKLE COLLECTION - Lago

Sparkle is available in seven captivating designs. 
Created for high-end residential and hospitality 
interiors, this glamorous hand-crafted collection 
uses premium wool, superior silk, viscose and 
metallic lurex yarns. All designs in the Sparkle 
Collection can be customized to any size and/or 
shape and delivered within 4 weeks.

Composition	 : 50% Silk, 30% Wool, 20% Viscose, Lurex

Total Weigh	 : 4900 g/m²

Pile Weight	 : 3700 g/m²

Carpet Height	: 12 mm

Surface	 : Cut & Loop


